

Delaware Cooperative Preschool Media Permissions Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

During the school year, Delaware Cooperative Preschool may want to photograph or videotape your child for use in publications, public presentations and websites. The photographs may be of groups of students or individuals, and the students' names may be used. For student protection online, a student's photo and last name will not appear together on school websites. Please complete the section below and return the form to the school. Thank you for your cooperation in helping us highlight the good work and efforts of our students and the DCP community.

Please	chec	k one:
--------	------	--------

☐ I give permission for my child to be photographed and permission to have my child's name used. Only first names will be used on a school webpage if a photograph of that student is also displayed on the webpage.		
	I give permission for my child to be photographed, but do not want my child's name used.	
	I do not want my child photographed and do not want his or her name used.	
Child's	Name	
Prescho	pol or Toddler Time?	
Parent,	/Guardian Signature	
Today's	s Date	